



Dr. Joshua Lederberg, President Rockefeller University 1230 York Avenue New York, New York 10021

Dear Josh:

It was very good to see you here for the TAMOS reunion!

As you may imagine I have been following the activities of the "Charles Babbage Institute" with considerable interest. The University of Pennsylvania is a growing center of activity in the history of science. It was also the home of ENIAC... Were we able to bring the institute to Pennsylvania there would, I believe, be significant advantages for both parties.

May I ask that you drop me a line or call me if the possibility seems worth exploring further.

As ever,

AT/c

Thouling

Hope Rochefelle subscribes to 1555 !